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Due to Weather and Road Concerns, the 

January 11th meeting of the  

Mono Basin RPAC has been  

postponed and rescheduled to 

Wednesday, January 18th, 2017. 
 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, anyone who needs special assistance to attend 
this meeting can call 760-924-1812 within 48 hours prior to the meeting in order to ensure accessibility 

(see 42 USCS 12132, 28CFR 35.130). 

 

RPAC Members 

Lisa Cutting, Zane Davis, Duncan King, Chris Lizza,  

Ilene Mandelbaum, Bartshe Miller, Margy Verba  


